
AY 2021 for the First Period(Spring Semester)
Application for Tuition fees Exemption 

The tuition fees exemption for the First period of AY 2021 is scheduled as stated below. Those who are interested 
in the exemption should apply as described below.  

The application period for current students (excluding those who are scheduled to graduate or complete their 
studies in March 2021) and new students for AY 2021 is different.  

(Current Students (excluding those who are scheduled to graduate or complete their studies in March 2021)) 

○  Download of Application forms : from the end of January, 2021

○ Deadline for Submission : February 22 , 2021 (Mon) 

(New Students for AY 2021) 
○ Application forms, etc. are available to download from the end of March 2021 on our university website
○ Period of Application: April, 2021（scheduled）
○ More information will be announced later on our website

≪Notice≫ 

1. Incomplete documents will not be accepted, so please prepare your application as early as possible.

2. The application form for the spring semester for AY 2021 is different with the application form for
the fall semester for AY 2020.

3. In the event an application for tuition fees exemption for the fall semester for AY 2020 was filed,
another application is needed for those wishing for another exemption, etc. for spring semester for
AY 2021.

4. In the event an application for tuition fees exemption for the fall semester for AY 2020 was filed
and in the absence of any change in income, family size, etc. during application for spring semester
for AY 2021, please apply with “Application for Continuance”.

5. Even if applicants are studying abroad, it is necessary to apply in the period above-mentioned.

The submission method and place will be described in the application 
documents and the website. 
(There is a possibility that the documents are accepted by postal mail.) 

Application 
Period 【If you have any concerns about your application, contact your academic service 

office in advance. After the deadline, we will not receive any documents.】 

January 18, 2021 
    Division of Student Welfare, Department of Student Affairs 

https://www.tsukuba.ac.jp/en/admissions/financial-exemption/ 


